
 
From: amery mark 
Sent: 01 July 2020 15:55 
To: Planning  
Subject: Application Ref: 2020/2536/T 

Hello, 

I recently received a notification letter for intended works to trees Application Ref: 

2020/2536/T 

However the planning records on file at camden.gov.uk are not for the address listed on the 

application: 22 Frognal, London NW3 6AG 

I believe a mistake may have been made with the address, it seems to me the planning records 

on file are for 22 Frognal Way, not 22 Frognal, and therefore I have been sent this 

notification letter by mistake. 

I suggest you investigate this issue and resend the notification letter to the correct address. 

I would appreciate an acknowledgement you have received this email and you will 

investigate and correct the mistake made. Thank you. 

Regards, 

Mark Amery 

 

   

 


